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VALUED CUSTOMERS:  
 
To ensure we’re able to serve all customers have 
continued access to items, we are instating a  

2 package per transaction* limit  
on the below meat department items: 
 

 Beef 
 Chicken  

 Ground Beef 
 Pork 

 

Our team is working around the clock to ensure our 
customers have access to fresh, quality product during 
this challenging time. 
 

We appreciate your patience and understanding.  
 

Bashas’ Supermarkets Management Team 

 

*limits apply to any size, cut or brand combinations 


